CORPORAT ON

February 12, 1982
#3F-0282-12
File: 3-0-3-a-1
CS-82-036

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

Atlanta, GA 30303

Subject:  Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Enclosed please find Licensee Event Report 82-003/01T-0 and the attached supplementary
information sheet, which are submitted in accordance with Technical Specification 6.9.1.8.c
This report is being submitted within fourtcen (14) days of what was originally considered

the occurrence date (i.e. January 29, 1982).

Should you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

(’f_ \' '
?Jg)’l C. Lutkehaus é

Nuclear Plant Manager

/, 2 f @é /
—-David G. Mardis _

Acting Manager
Nuclear Licensing

Enclosure
DGM:mm
cc:  Document Control Desk

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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